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NASHVILLE – Vice Mayor Henderson Postpones Metro Council Meeting  

Nashville, Tenn. (January 15, 2024) — Due to inclement weather and in the interest of public 
safety, Vice Mayor Angie Henderson has postponed the January 16, 2024, Metro Council Meeting 
until Tuesday, January 23, 2024, at 6:30 p.m.  All other associated committee meetings scheduled 
for January 16, 2024, have also been postponed until Monday, January 22 and Tuesday, January 
23, 2024, in accordance with the attached schedule.  All of the rescheduled dates and times can 
be found on the Metro Events Calendar and our legislative website.   

Please note that due to notice constraints in state and local law, all zoning items scheduled for 
public hearing will need to be deferred. Special meetings of the Metro Council can be convened 
pursuant to Section 3.04 of the Charter of the Metropolitan Government.  
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https://www.nashville.gov/event-list
https://nashville.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

